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27th January 2023 
 
 

Dear Parent(s)/Carers 
 

I am writing to you to confirm arrangements for the first day of industrial action on Wednesday, 1st February in 
order for you to make appropriate arrangements. To confirm, the National Education Union (NEU) has announced 
both National and Regional dates for industrial action, of which we are affected on the days below. 
 

● Wednesday 1st February 
● Tuesday 28th February 
● Wednesday 15th March 
● Thursday 16th March 
 

From the information that we have received and our internal risk assessment, it will not be possible to safely open 
the school to all students, due to the numbers of staff that will be potentially absent. We will be partially open for 
Year 11 and Year 13 students only. The school will be closed to all other students. 
 

All Year 11 and 13 students are expected in at the normal time. 
 

Year 11 students 
There is a public examination scheduled on this day, which is ICT – Effective Digital Working Practices. All students 
are expected to attend for this examination.  
 
Year 13 will attend timetabled lessons and work in the study area during non-contact hours/free periods. 
 
We will review and confirm plans ahead of each of the potential additional days. If there are any changes to these 
intended days I will notify you immediately. 
 
Attached to this letter is a letter from the Director of Children’s Services, Steve Reddy. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 

 
Ms K Smyth 
Headteacher 
 
 
 
 
 


